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Briggs Testing
ATTN: Mr. K. Harrington

Sales Engineer
164 Washington Street
Norwell, Massachusetts 02061

Gentlemen:

Subject: One-Man Radiography Crews

This refers to your letter dated June 16, 1980 expressing your concern about
the use of one-man field radiography crews.

Current NRC regulations permit the employment of one-man field radiography crews
provided that the requirements for surveillance, surveys, security, etc., are
met. It is our experience that there are some situations that require only one
radiographer and others that require two or more radiographers to c:hieve this
goal. For information on requesting a change in the regulations to require two-
man crews, please address your questions to the Director, Division of Rules and
Records, Office of Administration, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington,
D.C. 20555, Attention: Chief, Rules and Procedures Branch. You may also tele-
phone the Division of Rules and Records on (301) 492-7086 to obtain assistance. '

Sincerely,

!
e

ohn D. in eman, Chief
aterials Radiological Protection
Section
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